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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

In order that Year 11 pupils are fully prepared for their mock and summer exams, we are running 

extra sessions before and after school to boost their knowledge, skills and understanding across all 

subject areas. 

 

These sessions will cover particular content and are aimed at pupils who have demonstrated that they 

require further help in order to help them achieve their target grade/level.  The focus of each session 

will be updated after each half term. 

 

From Monday 18th September, we will be running sessions in the morning and after school, across a 

range of additional subjects as follows: 

 

DAY SESSION TIME SUBJECT 

Monday After School 3.15-4.15pm English Literature – Grades 7-9 

Triple Science – Grade 6 

Geography - Grades 4-6 

History - Grades 4-6 

Art & Photography 

Media  

 

Tuesday Before School 

 

After School 

8.30-9.15am 

 

3.15-4.15pm 

Psychology 

 

English Language – Grades 4-6 

Geography – Grades 6 & 7-9 

History – Grades 6 & 7-9 

Technology 

Child Development 

IT 

 

Thursday After School 3.15-4.15pm Mathematics Higher – Grades 5-7 

Mathematics Foundation – Grades 4-5 

Science – Grades 4-5 

German Higher Writing – Grades 6-7 

 

Friday After School 3.15-4.15pm Psychology 

Computer Science 

French Higher Writing – Grades 6-7 

French Foundation Writing – Grades 4-5 

German Foundation Writing – Grades 4-5 

Sport 

Health & Social Care 

 

 



 

If your child is nominated for any of these sessions, these sessions are compulsory and it 

is essential they attend.   

 

You will receive a message/notification via Weduc/Matrix Academy Trust App (please turn on your 

notifications to ensure you receive messages) to inform you if your child is nominated to attend a 

session because they are below target. As a result, an after-school period 6 will show on their 

timetable.  If your child is on or above their target grade, then these sessions are optional however 

we strongly advise your child attends. Last year pupils that regularly attended these additional sessions 

had an increased progress of at least 1 Grade.  You can refer to the SIMS app for the most recent 

year 10 progress report. 

 

In addition, we are looking to do further targeted intervention for Maths and English during Form 

Time.  

 

Formal mock examinations will be taking place for all Year 11 pupils week commencing 

16th October up to and including 15th November 2023.   

 

There is a progress evening in school on Thursday 21st September where further 

information about the mock examinations will be shared. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely  
 

 
 

 

Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
 


